INFORMATION BULLETIN
— COVID-19

Claresholm MARCH 27, 2020

The Town of Claresholm continues to follow all guidelines and protocols put forward by Alberta's Chief
Medical Officer of Health and urges residents to do the same. For the province's latest information, please
visit www.alberta.ca/COVID19. If you are sick, stay home. If you are well and able to, stay home. By
following public health guidelines, we are all promoting the health of our community.

All playgrounds in Claresholm are closed. This includes the skate park at the Claresholm Arena. Open
spaces are not closed but strong social distancing is required. As spring is upon us, the weather should be
improving. Get out and enjoy the fresh air, but do not congregate in groups. Maintain at least 2 metres (6
feet) between yourself and non-family members.

As of March 28, 2020, Centennial Park campground will close until further notice. To further promote the
health and safety of the public, and to align with Alberta Parks and Parks Canada, the Town finds this to be
a necessary step.

Above all, be kind to each other. Reach out to family members and friends by phone or electronically. Wave
to others from across the street. Limit errands to essential items only as little as possible. The more we
adhere to public health guidelines, the sooner we can get through this.

If you have a concern regarding public health, please submit your complaint to Alberta Health Services at
https://ephisahs.microsoftcrmportals.com/create-case/. A local public health inspector will be assigned
to investigate.

Questions can be sent to info@claresholm.ca or by phoning 403-625-3381 during business hours.




